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Notice of Public Hearing
Portable Audio/Video
Recorder Policy

Sheriff Tom Burch has requested an opportunity for the public to
comment regarding proposed policy changes to the use of portable audio/
video recording devices while in the performance of Sheriff’s Office
duties.

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing on the proposed changes will
be held during the Cass County Board of Commissioners meeting on
Tuesday, November 1, 2016 that begins at 9:00 a.m. in the public meeting
room of the Land Department Building, Backus, Minnesota.

A copy of the policy is available for public review during normal
business hours at the Cass County Sheriff’s Office, located at 303 MN
Avenue West, Walker, MN, or Phone (218) 547- 7308 and on the Cass
County website at www.co.cass mnus. All interested persons may appear
and be heard at the public hearing either orally or in writing by filing
comments with the County Administrator before the hearing.

Dated: October 18, 2016 /s/ Robert H. Yochum
43pnc County Administrator




